
   

BURROWMOOR PRIMARY SCHOOL 

PUBLIC RECORD OF CONFIDENTIAL IEB MEETING 

Wednesday 25 March 2021 – 10am 

This is a public record of the decisions made 

 

1. it was agreed that an updated timeline document, that reflected the process of 

curriculum intent and implementation and clarified current impact, would be 

presented at the next meeting of the IEB. 

 

3.  Revd. Andrew Smith was appointed as the governor responsible for safeguarding. 

 

4.  The Headteacher would present on the school’s use of pupil premium funding 

and its impact at the next meeting. 

 

5.  The school would report on the assessment outcomes of the Nuffield Early 

Language Intervention (NELI) and follow-on actions at the next meeting. 

 

6.  The school would provide an analysis and evaluation of pupil progress in reading 

at the next meeting. 

 

7.  The school would explore the possibility of using staff from local schools to support 

the implementation of the National Tutoring Programme at Burrowmoor. 

 

8.  The date of the next IEB – Thursday 6 May 2021 at 10am 

 

  

 

 

 


